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Submitted by Georgia Lomawaima, HTPRC Project Coordinator 
 
Kykotsmovi, AZ 2024 – UPDATE as of February 21, 2024 – 2ND NOTICE  
 
With the deadline of March 1, 2024 approaching, the Hopi Tribe’s Pandemic Recovery Committee has 
General Welfare Emergency Assistance Program (GWEAP) applications that are incomplete.  
 
Individuals that have NOT received notification of approval of their applications are urged to 
immediately contact the GWEAP Staff.  We have received applications without contact information, 
making it difficult to reach tribal members and assist with completing their application for processing.  
 
*REMINDER the deadline to submit an application is March 1, 2024 at 5:00 p.m.  An application 
received without the required information deems the application incomplete and assistance WILL BE 
DENIED.* 
          
For assistance, please call 928-734-3397 or 3398 to speak with a specialist or email us at 
GWEAPSupport@hopi.nsn.us.  
 
Thank you, 
GWEAP Staff 
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